

NR_key_name: 47698CEE9FF20D33852564D40049FF75
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Irene Marr/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 07/14/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 9:35:59 AM
ComposedDate: 07/14/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 9:28:15 AM
Subject: Marty Underwood

Called this morning and said his doctors would prefer that he have his appointment with us Tuesday or Wednesday this week rather than Friday. However, he said he didn't want to disrupt our schedule and that it would be fine with him to leave it for Friday. I said I would try to see what we could do, but that Friday was best at this point. He will call back this afternoon around 4:00. I can't do it on Wednesday unless I could absolutely be back by 1:30 because I have a doctor's appointment that has taken weeks to schedule and has involved getting a referral through a process that has been inordinately time-consuming.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: